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STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS
TO:
All Pastors/ Administrators

FROM:
Deacon Russell Davis, Director
CC:
James J. Lanahan

DATE:
December 12, 2017
RE:
JANUARY Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
The attached information is provided as a way of presenting the message of Stewardship and is recommended for use for the four weekends in January 2018.

These monthly Stewardship Bulletin Reflections will be forwarded as an attachment to the diocesan weekly batch email each Wednesday of the month.

Please review the Stewardship Prayer of the Faithful Petitions provided. These petitions are dated and provided to match the weekly scripture readings.

We now provide Prayer of the Faithful Petitions for Teens and Young Adults.

These weekly Stewardship Reflections & Prayer of the Faithful Petitions are available in Spanish. Please contact Robin Carpenter @ 856-583-6125 or rcarpenter@camdendiocese.org
Thank you for using Stewardship materials in your parish liturgy.  For further information or assistance, please feel free to contact the Office of Stewardship.

You can now find copies of the Stewardship Bulletin Reflections and Prayer of the Faithful Petitions (in Word and PDF formats) on the Diocesan website
go to:

The Diocese
Development ►Stewardship Office

Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
Note: Bulletin Announcement Concepts and Scripture associations are used with permission from the Saint Louis Archdiocese Stewardship Office.
Weekly Bulletin Announcements
Please insert the appropriate weekly bulletin announcement for the four weekends of January:
January 7, 2018


Epiphany of the Lord


Stewardship Prayer
“..they fell down and worshipped him.  Then they opened their treasures and offered him gifts of gold, frankincense, and myrrh...” - Matthew 2:11

Notice the order of events in the Magi’s visit.  First, they knelt before Jesus and prayed to Him.  Then they presented Him with their gifts.  We, too, as Christian Stewards must take time to pray before we present our gifts to the Lord.  We never know what God may be asking us to share! 
January 14, 2018
2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Deeper Stewardship
“Jesus turned and saw them following him and said to them, ‘What are you looking for?’”  - John 1:38

What are you looking for?  Are you wasting your time looking for the material comforts of the world? Or, is your heart longing for something deeper that can only be found by spending time with God?  Take time, each day, in silence and ask the Lord what it is that He wants from your Stewardship.
January 21, 2018
3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Follow
“Follow me and I will make you fishers of men.”  - Mark 1:17

Jesus’ call to “Follow me” is a call to all Christians!  The call is in the here and now, in our present circumstances, not when we think we are “ready” or have everything in order.  Good Stewardship of our God-given gifts means that things aren’t always going to go according to our schedule and that God has a much better plan in store for each of us. 
January 28, 2018
4th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Stewards Pray
“Brothers and sisters:  I should like you to be free of anxieties.”  - 1 Corinthians 7:32

How much anxiety do we bring upon ourselves by constantly worrying about not having enough or attaining more things?  God won’t necessarily give you everything you want, but He will provide everything you need.  Try this – use the Stewardship word “pray” instead of the word “worry” in the future.    



STEWARDSHIP

Weekly Prayer of the Faithful Petitions
January 7, 2018
That, as Christian Stewards like the Magi, we generously share our gifts with the Lord, trusting He will provide all that we need.
January 14, 2018
That we as Christian Stewards take time, every day, talking to God - praising Him, thanking Him and asking for His guidance.
January 21, 2018
That we as Christian Stewards may hear Jesus’ personal invitation to “Follow Him” and respond by generously sharing all our gifts.
January 28, 2018
That we as Christian Stewards may open our hearts to receive more fully all of God’s simple and abundant blessings.

TEENS and YOUNG ADULTS
Weekly Prayer of the Faithful Petitions
January 7, 2018
Give us your Spirit of good counsel that all Teens and Young Adults may be blessed in the choices they make throughout life’s journey.  We pray to the Lord.

January 14, 2018
For a spirit of friendship and cooperation.  May all Teens and Young Adults work together to support and care for each other in the Spirit of Jesus.  We pray to the Lord.

January 21, 2018
For all Teens and Young Adults who suffer in body, mind, or spirit, that the sufferings of the present lead them to the glory promised to us, let us pray to the Lord:

January 28, 2018
For Teens and Young Adults, all children of God throughout the earth, especially those forced to live less than the life for which God made them, let us pray to the Lord:  
